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Walk-In COVID-19 Vaccination Clinic 

at the Fingerlakes Mall 
 
Tuesday, May 17, 2022 from 4:30pm – 6:00pm 

• Pfizer pediatric first and second doses for individuals 5 – 11 years of age 
• Pfizer first, second, and booster doses for individuals 12 years and older 
• Pfizer additional booster doses for individuals 50 and older or those 12 and older who are 

immunocompromised 
• Moderna first, second, and booster doses for individuals 18 years and older 
• Moderna additional booster doses for individuals 50 and older or those 18 and older who 

are immunocompromised 
 
Clinics held at the Fingerlakes Mall (located at 1579 Clark St., Auburn) will be in the Event Center 
(at the former Spirit Halloween store located on the backside of the mall near the movie theaters).  
 
Please bring your insurance card and if receiving a second dose, booster or additional booster, your 
vaccine card. 
 
The availability of the vaccine is not limited to just the health department. Individuals are 
encouraged to work with local pharmacies, federally qualified health centers, and healthcare 
providers to get an appointment. 
 
City, Town and Village clerks and the Cayuga Community Health Network (315-252-4212) are 
available to assist individuals with finding clinics and making appointments.  
 

 


